
Letter of Objection to Eviction Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] [Insert Recipient's Title] [Insert Organization/Company Name] 

[Insert Address] [Insert City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my objection to the eviction policies currently being 

proposed/implemented in our community. As a resident of [Insert Community Name], I am 

deeply concerned about the negative impact these policies will have on individuals and families 

in our community. 

The proposed eviction policies could lead to increased homelessness, destabilization of families, 

and a decline in our community's overall well-being. It is crucial to consider alternative measures 

that prioritize support and assistance for those facing housing insecurity, rather than punitive 

eviction procedures. 

I urge you to reconsider these policies for the greater good of our community. Together, we can 

work towards solutions that foster stability, compassion, and a sense of belonging for all 

residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your response and hope to 

see a commitment to the welfare of our community in future policies. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Address] [Your City, State, Zip Code] [Your Email Address] [Your Phone 

Number] 


